
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2018 12:36 PM
To: Larry Visoski
Subject: Re: Pilots

jump ok

On Thu, Jul 19, 2018 at 8:33 AM, Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Jeffrey

I'd prefer not to have either Dave or myself onboard any flight with you onboard. (Especially a North Atlantic Crossing).

The GIV test flight is scheduled for Wed the 25th, or 26th.

It will be easy for me to airline back Monday to Westfield.

My deal with Chip and [REDACTED]:

We pay for her food while in Paris, on Standby, if the need arises that you have a trip during your stay, we would pay her \$1000 for the flight. If I send her to Paris on the departure, it would be a \$1000 per day while she is in Paris, (\$12,000) event.

[REDACTED] is actually in Teterboro now, if you like, she can ride jump seat to Paris on the 550?, otherwise, she will take the airlines to meet us in Paris,.

If you approve, I'll fly with Chip to Paris and airline to GIV Sunday evening or Monday,

Is this ok?

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone

--

=A0 please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

--0000000000006c25c30571596df8-- conversation-id 312856 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1532003785 flags
8590195713 gmail-label-ids 7 remote-id 837667